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Voting by mail has been our method for voting for more than 30 years! ...because 

even before Oregon instituted its official vote-by-mail process, our family had to 

request absentee ballots in order to cast our votes!  

Working 12-hour shifts out-of-town on election day makes it absolutely impossible to 

vote in person -- we tried! Nor is it allowable to miss work or to leave work early in 

order to vote in person.  

Oregon Vote-by-Mail has been such a safe, sensible, secure method for voting for 

more than two decades! It makes no sense and it doesn't solve anything at all to 

change it! 


